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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 11 MASS OF TRANSITION: FRIDAY 28TH JUNE 2.15PM 

 

The Year 11 Mass of Transition will be held at 2.15pm on Friday 28th June 2024.  Parents and carers are 

welcome to attend.  Please note that late arrivals will not be admitted.   Year 11 will have their own assembly 

after the Mass, attendance to this will be restricted to the year group only. 

 

Students are expected to arrive in full school uniform, hair, make up, footwear and accessories are to be in 

line with school policy.  I would like to remind everyone that the Mass of Transition is a formal occasion and 

should be treated as such. The school reserves the right to refuse admission if the standards are not met.   

 

At the end of the Mass/assembly a photograph will be taken of the year group and students will be allowed 

to sign shirts on the playground before being dismissed. 

 

I would like to thank the students  for their hard work and wish them an enjoyable and restful summer!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms S Borroni 

HEAD OF YEAR 11 


